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Frassati Catholic Academy Enrollment Process

Thank you for your interest in Frassati Catholic Academy! Our enrollment for new families will
open on Monday, February 6, 2023. All applications for enrollment will be processed in the
order in which they were received, and spots are offered on a first come, first served basis. Here
are the steps for our enrollment process for the 2023-24 school year:

1. Tour of the school with a school administrator — Can be done M-F from 8:30-2:00 p.m.
2. Fill out an application when you come for your tour.

3. Schedule a date and time for an initial assessment for your child. This is required for all
potential new students desiring to enter grades kindergarten through 8™ grade.

4. Bring your child for assessment.

5. The front office will call to schedule a meeting with an administrator to review your
testing results and to discuss questions you may have.

6. Fill out the online enrollment paperwork through the email link you will be sent by the
front office and pay the required enrollment fee of $425 per family.

7. If desired and you believe you will qualify, you may apply for financial aid with the link
we can provide for you.
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